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28/3/22 - 7/4/22 

Parent - Teacher Meetings 
 

FRIDAY 8/4/22 
Sports Day 

 

THURSDAY 14/4/22 
Term 1 ends 

Early Dismissal at 2:05pm 
Casual Clothes 

 

FRIDAY 15/4/22 
Good Friday 

 
 
 

First day of Term 2 is 
Tuesday May 3rd 

 
 

 

Principal 

Wendy Moore 

OPENING DOORS TO UNLIMITED POSSIBILITIES 
 

Golden Grove Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 
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Teachers are looking forward to discussing Term 1 progress with 

parents during the next two weeks. Please note the following 

arrangements: 

 Students are not required to attend. 

 Parents and teachers are required to wear masks to minimise the 

risk for all. A phone interview can be arranged for those parents 

who cannot or do not wear masks for personal reasons – please 

contact the office to arrange a phone interview if this applies to 

you. 

 Please do not attend if you have any symptoms or are unwell.  

Alternative times will be arranged at a later date for those parents 

who cannot attend due to illness or isolation (and/or those who 

cannot attend in the case of teacher illness or isolation).  

 Ventilation and social distancing measures will be in place. 

 Online bookings are now closed. If you did not book a timeslot, 

please contact your child’s teacher via email to arrange a time 

to meet. 

 

 

Our annual Sports day will take place on Friday 8th April. Event 

schedules and maps will be available on our website during the 

week leading up to the day.  

   9:00am Team March & Warm-Up  

   9:30am Tabloid Events begin  

   11:00am Recess  

   11:30am Tabloid Events continue  

   12:30pm 

   12:45pm Lunch  

   1:30pm Sprints (for Year 3 – 6 students selected 

   through heats prior to the day (lists on display at 

   school)  

   2:30pm Final March and Trophy Presentation 

All parents are warmly invited to attend. If this changes due to local 

or state restrictions, we will let you know.  We look forward to a fun 

filled, action packed day! 

 

 

 

During the past two years, volunteers have been restricted in many 

areas of the community, including schools. As such, the processes for 

applying to be a volunteer have been on hold. It is difficult to predict 

when volunteers will be engaged in the future, however we are re-

instating the process at an administrative level now so that we are 

ready to welcome volunteers back in to the school as soon as 

restrictions lift. 

Volunteer application packs are available from the office for 

interested parents.                                    Kind regards, Wendy Moore 



WATER SAFETY LESSONS 
This week our Reception - Year 4 students have attended Water Safety lessons at Waterworld. 

The program is designed to teach water skills and safety in a fun and safe environment, so that     

students develop a range of knowledge, skills, understandings and attitudes about water safety. 

Students have shown great progress with their water safety skills as well as independence with 

changing and organisation of their belongings at school.  



 

SAPSASA Softball  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 18th March, Golden Grove competed in the TTG District Softball Carnival 

which was held at the Dodgers Baseball Club. We took one team consisting of 2 girls 

and 8 boys. 

We won 3 out of 4 games, finishing 3rd overall . The game we got beaten in we only 

lost by a few runs, unfortunately we just didn’t score enough runs. The other 3 games 

were superb. Mia struck lots out in the 2 games she pitched. Marlee was our catcher 

for 3 games and was brilliant. She pitched in the last game, helping our team win 

against Wynn Vale who had been undefeated all day. There were lots of big hits on 

the day from Lachlan, Bohdi, Rhys and Mitchell. Our fielding, and base running was 

excellent all day. Rita, and Zoe coached beautifully and the boys and girls learnt a lot 

about how to play the game. Ms D was our scorer and Reagan was our first base 

coach. Thanks to all the parents who came and helped out on the day and             

supported our team.   

Mr Pearce 



Golden Grove Primary 

School 

Award Winners 




